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News Letter #26 August 2015

This news letter is intended to help the people that I enjoy doing business with and 
anyone else that happens upon this news letter.

If you don't want to get this news letter on a regular basis then feel free to email me at
support@ratsupport.com and tell me you don't want to be on the list. I will remove you from 
the news
letter list.

1. I am sending a Ratsupport News Letter because of new information that I wanted to share 
with my Customers and friends.

2. Windows 10 is out and I have put it on my machines.  You can wait until microsoft sends you
an upgrade, or you can just install it yourself.  I have a link on my website that will take you to 
the site where you can get up and running on Windows 10.  You will have to have windows 7, 
windows 8 or windows 8.1 to get it free.  The link is at : Microsoft Upgrade site There is a box 
to the lower right of the Ratsupport Members page with the link.  You will have to become a 
member of my members only area to get to the page.

3. I have put a Vocabulary Database on the Ratsupport.com website.  Ratsupport Vocabulary 
Database Please feel free to contact me with new items you would like to be in the Database.

4. My Ratsupport Host has been the subject of a Dos attack, but it is fixed.  If I can't get email 
to you it is because of the attack.  Data was not lost and no harmful effects exist.  The problem 
is that there are Black Lists for SPAM these days and all the sites ended up on a couple of the 
black lists.  I am in the process of being removed.

5. For those of you that upgrade to Windows 10 and have questions, please feel free to ask me. 
We can make it a project, I will prepare information based on the questions and will be able to 
pass the info on to others.

6. A reminder, be sure to do backups of your data and run your anti-malware software on a 
regular basis.  I can not tell you how many times I get a failed hard drive and the data is lost 
and the people did not do backups.  They meant to but just did not have the time.  Well I am 
here to tell you.  Once the hard drive dies, it is very expensive to get the data off the device.

7. As before, if you don't want this news letter just let me know and I will gladly take you off 
my mailing list.
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